
 

 

 

 
 

November 28, 2013 
Circular No. SBP-DR-0126-2013  
 
 
General Manager 
 
 

Subject: Issuance of New One Hundred Dollar Notes. 
 

Dear General Manager: 
 

We wish to inform you that on October 8, 2013, the United States Federal Reserve issued a new, 
redesigned one hundred dollar note ($100.00) that incorporates new security features to deter 
counterfeiters and help businesses and consumers tell whether a note is genuine. 
 
The redesigned $100 note includes two new security features: a blue 3-D security ribbon with images of 
bells and 100s, and a color-changing bell in an inkwell. Please find below the image for further 
reference: 
 

 
For further information about the new design of the new one hundred dollar note ($100.00), visit the 
website www.newmoney.gov where you will find more details about the new design of the note, as well 
as training material provided by the United States Federal Reserve that may be used to train your staff 
to verify the authenticity of the new note 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
/ygg  

Bell in the inkwell: The front of the new 
note has the image of a bell in the inkwell 
that changes color from copper to green 
when the note is tilted. 

3-D security ribbon: The front of the new 
note has a blue ribbon with images of bells 
that change to the number “100” when the 
note is tilted. 

http://www.newmoney.gov/

